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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

March 10, 2016 

     

 

Jerone Mitchell 

5120 Cedar Avenue South 

Minneapolis, MN  55417 

 

Sent via e-mail:  JayMitchell93@gmail.com 

 

Re:  750 Aurora Avenue 

 

Interested Parties: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 9, 2016 at the Legislative Hearing, Nhia Vang, Deputy Legislative Hearing 

Officer, recommended that this matter be laid over to the March 22, 2016 Legislative Hearing.  At the March 22 

hearing, Ms. Vang would like to see the following:  1) a work plan with timelines, 2) a document showing the 

financial wherewithal to complete the work on the property.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Steve Magner 

 Joe Yannarelly 

Amy Spong 

Christine Boulware 

Vicki Sheffer 
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